
Knapton Parish Council invites all residents of Knapton to attend a 

PUBLIC MEETING 
to be held at 

KNAPTON VILLAGE HALL 
on 

TUESDAY, 16th JULY at 6pm 
 

Concerns have been raised by residents of School Close regarding 
the closure of the entrance to the development site on the 
Millennium field from Knapton Road and the possible 
consequences of heavy traffic using School Close as the 
alternative main site entrance. 

The Chairman and Vice-Chairman of KPC met with the Site 
Manager and the Managing Director of Wellington, the main 
building contractor for the site, to raise these issues directly. 

As a consequence, Wellington have produced a revised Traffic 
Management Plan which is designed to resolve all the issues raised 
and has forwarded it to the KPC for consideration. 

However, the council feels that all local residents, particularly 
those in School Close and close by, should have the opportunity to 
voice their concerns and have them addressed directly by the MD 
of the construction company.   

At the invitation of the Chairman and Vice-Chairman of the KPC, Mr 
Paul Pitcher, MD of Wellington, will be attending this meeting to 
answer any questions regarding this issue in order to seek an 
amicable solution rather than simply approaching Highways and 
forcing a solution which would not necessarily have the support of 
the residents or the Parish Council. 

This meeting will close at 7.15pm and will be followed by the 
Knapton Parish Council meeting at 7.30pm 

 


